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21.05.24 
RE: Year 6 Leavers Information 
 
Dear parents,  
 
We are eager to celebrate and record the children’s memories of everything they have achieved during their 
time at Perry Hall, and so we are offering the following for our leavers: 
 

• An indoor party after school for children to enjoy in their final week (The ‘Prom’): 

This will be held at the Ashmore Park Hub on Thursday 18th July, 5-7pm, with food, drink, and 

entertainment as a chance for children to celebrate the end of their time with us. If you wish for your 

child to attend, we ask for a donation of £5 to help us cover costs of food, decorations and 

entertainment to be paid via ParentPay by Friday 28th June.  Further information and details will be 

given closer to the date.  

 

• Leavers’ hoodies:  

In a change to how we have traditionally ordered the 

leavers’ hoodies, they will be able to purchase via an 

online shop which will be communicated via text in 

the following weeks. Here you can specify your child’s 

initials to be printed, colour and size chosen. They will 

be printed with the name of each child in Year 6 

inside the number 24 on the back and with the Perry 

Hall logo as a badge on the front of the hoodie.  

  

All children’s names will be used in the design of the 

hoodie. If you do not wish to have your child’s name 

included, then please indicate below with this 

request. 

 

• Whole year group ‘leavers’ photo’ 

On school photo day (Tuesday 21st May), Year 6 will have their photograph taken as a whole year 

group. These will be ordered for the year group and gifted to each child on their last day as a 

memento of their time spent at Perry Hall. Please ensure you have given permission for your child 

to have their photograph taken on this day to ensure they will be able to be part of our ‘leavers’ 

photo’.  

 

• Memory booklet:  

Each child will be asked to record a special memory of their time at Perry Hall and these will be 

recorded, along with photographs of the children, in a memory booklet. We require your permission 
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to allow for your child’s photograph and first name to be used. Please indicate this on the slip 

attached.   

 

• Leavers’ Performances: 

These will be held on the following day(s): 

Wednesday 17th July – 10.30am: Dress rehearsal  

Thursday 18th July – 10.30am  

Thursday 18th July – 2pm  

 

The dress rehearsal is to be attended by additional family members (grandparents and parents/carers with 

young children). Please indicate on the slip attached which date/time you require tickets for, these will be 

handed out at a date closer to the time. You may order 2 tickets per performance (for the dress rehearsal 

and ONE OTHER showing). 

 

Please return the attached slip to your child’s class teacher by Friday 7th June to ensure everything can be 

ordered in time.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the Year 6 leavers arrangements, please speak with a member of the 

Year 6 staff.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr L. Fellows 

Headteacher 
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Year 6 leavers arrangements 2024 

 
 

Child’s name: …………………………………………………………………………   Class: ……………………. 
 

 

Memory Booklet 

I do / do not give permission for my child’s first name to be used in the memory booklet. 

I do / do not give permission for my child’s photograph to be used in the memory booklet. 
  

Hoodies 

I do / do not give permission for my child’s first name to be used on the 2024 leavers hoodie. 

 

Leavers’ party – Thursday 18th July 

I do / do wish for my child to attend the leavers’ party on Thursday 18th July 5-7pm. 

I will pay a donation of £5 via ParentPay by Friday 28th June.  
 

 

Leavers’ performances 

I require the following number of tickets for the 2024 leaver’s performance (maximum 2 tickets per 

performance for the dress rehearsal then either the morning or afternoon of the 18th July) 

 

 

_________ Wednesday 17th July – 10.30am: Dress rehearsal (for parents with young children and grandparents) 
 

_________ Thursday 18th July – 10.30am (parents/carers only – no children) 
 

_________ Thursday 18th July – 2pm (parents/carers only – no children) 

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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